
 

6/9/22 

Dear Year 5 families, 

I am writing to you to tell you about an exciting opportunity coming up for 

your children. 

On November 1st, we will be visiting the Winchester Science Museum to take 

part in a ‘states of matter’ workshop, exploring the museum and seeing a show 

in the planetarium.  

We will be travelling from school by coach to the museum – the trip will take 

place during school hours so children should be dropped off and picked up as 

usual. The children will need to wear school uniform but can wear comfortable 

shoes. They will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. 

The cost of the trip is £13.70 per child. This is payable in the usual way on 

Parent Mail/payments/ then shop. If not enough money is received, we will 

have to cancel the trip. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Y5 team.  

Meon Junior School 

 


